
Tuesday 7th November 2023

DearWoodberry Down Families

Re:Mathematics Family Sessions

In our recent Parent Council Meetings, the group discussed howwe can support our families with

developing confidence inmaths. This was specifically about how our families can support our

children at homewith any homework they are given or with any additional work that youmight

encourage them to do.

Next week,MrMiddleburg will run two separate sessions for our families to support in this area.

These sessions will be held at 9.00am on the following dates:

● Monday 13th November - KS1 (Year 1 & Year 2)

● Monday 20th November - KS2 (Years 3 - 6)

In themeantime, if you have any questions about mathematics or how you can support your child at

home, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s classteacher or with our assistant

headteacher andmaths leader, MrMiddleburg.

Yours sincerely,

Derek Hewie

Headteacher


